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Dear Patients 
 
GP UPDATE 
 
We are delighted to announce we have another GP joining the Practice. 
 
Dr Virginia Arasakesary begins working with us on Tuesday 11th March and will be taking over Dr Laura 
Wollaston’s/Dr Dave Murphy’s patient list.  Dr Virginia, as she likes to be known, will be working two days 
per week.  These days will currently be Tuesdays and Fridays, but could be subject to change. 
 
She has extensive experience working as a Locum GP in urgent Treatment Centres and Extended Primary 
care hubs across different locations.  Dr Virginia is a very dynamic and adaptable GP. 
 
Dr Virginia lives in West Sussex and is married with two young children. 
 
 
In January of this year, we were very lucky to have two more GPs join our Practice, whom many of you 
may have already met. 
 
 
Dr Tariq Jahangir took over Dr Keir Newsom’s list at the beginning of January, working four days per week 
Monday – Thursday.  Dr Tariq has significant experience working as a GP in Primary Care.  He has lived and 
worked locally in West Sussex for over 20 years.  
 
 
Dr Adriana Kostopoulos is a newly qualified GP with a strong foundation in patient-centred care.  She will 
be working at the Glebe on Tuesday and Thursday each week.  Dr Adriana is eager to contribute her skills 
and experience to a progressive, community-focused practice such as the Glebe.  Dr Adriana does not 
currently have her own list of patients.   
 
Dr Adriana also lives in West Sussex with her husband and young child. 
 
 
We are still in the process of recruiting a replacement for Dr Faye McWilliam. 
 
 
 
 


